
MINISTRY OF WORKS AND TRANSPORT
PERMANENT SECRETARY TENDERS COMMITTEE

THE SUPPLY OF A DRIVER'S REHABILITATION PROGRAMME

TENDER NOTICE

Requests for proposals are sought for the Supply of a Driver's Rehabilitation Programme for the 
Licensing Division, Ministry of Works and Transport. Request for proposal documents can be 
obtained from the Ministry’s website at www.mowt.gov.tt

Any further information can be obtained from Mr. Clive Clarke, Transport Commissioner, Ministry of 
Works and Transport, E-mail: driversremedialhelp@mowt.gov.tt     

Proposals MUST be accompanied with the following:
(i) Valid Income Tax and Value Added Tax Clearance Certificates issued by the Board of 
    Inland Revenue.

(ii) A Valid Compliance Certificate issued in accordance with the National Insurance Board Act.

Sealed submissions comprising one (1) ORIGINAL and three (3) DUPLICATES will be accepted 
no later than 1:00 p.m. on 20th May, 2022. Envelopes must be addressed to the Chairman, 
Permanent Secretary Tenders Committee and clearly marked on the outside:-

PROPOSAL FOR THE SUPPLY OF A DRIVER'S REHABILITATION PROGRAMME FOR THE LICENSING 
DIVISION, MINISTRY OF WORKS AND TRANSPORT

Submissions must be deposited in the White Tender Box # 12, located at the Ground Floor of the 
Ministry of Works and Transport, Head Office Building, 2-4 London Street, Port of Spain.
Companies should note that the dimension of the SLOT of the Tender Box is 40.0cm x 6.5cm and as 
such, tenders should be packaged accordingly.

Bids will be opened shortly thereafter. With regard to the COVID-19 Pandemic and the guidelines for 
social distancing, there will be no public opening of the submissions. Companies are advised that 
the opening of tenders will be conducted via MICROSOFT TEAMS. You can request a link from the 
Procurement Unit at procurement@mowt.gov.tt in order to connect and view the tender opening.

Late tenders will not be considered under any circumstances. 
 
Chairman 
Permanent Secretary Tenders Committee
Ministry of Works and Transport
April 21st, 2022


